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Tab 14; Volume II: Wood Pole Line Management Program (2018)
Has Hydro performed a review of the strategy used in the Wood Pole Line

Management Program since it was first approved in Order No. P.U. 53(2004)?

A review of the strategy used in the Wood Pole Line Management Program was
carried out in 2012 and submitted to the Board in Hydro’s 2013 Capital Budget
Application, Appendix B. Hydro is continuing to review the program and is planning

on a similar update in Hydro’s 2019 Capital Budget Application.



